UPF Signs Working Agreement with U.N. Group

Genie Kagawa February 18, 2015



New York, United States — UPF has signed a working agreement with the United Nations Alliance of Civilizations (UNAOC), a group founded 10 years ago to promote dialogue between the Western and Islamic worlds.

The U.N. High Representative for the Alliance of Civilizations, Mr. Nassir Abdulaziz Al-Nasser, congratulated UPF, which has been a partner of UNAOC since 2013, at a Friends of the Alliance meeting held on February 18, 2015. The agreement will reinforce cooperation and will continue to promote intercultural dialogue, peace and security.

